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NEWS RELEASE 

 
MPVC ANNOUNCES CHANGES IN MANAGEMENT 

Kelowna, BC,  April 3, 2014 – MPVC Inc. (“MPVC” or the “Corporation”) (TSXV:UNO) is 
pleased to announce that in connection with its Change of Business, as detailed in a news release 
dated March 25, 2014, the Corporation has appointed Chad Ulansky and Jennifer Irons to the 
board of directors.  Concurrent with those appointments Charles Loewen, Graham Kemp and 
Grant Hall have resigned and the Corporation thanks them for their services.  As a result of these 
changes the board is now comprised of Mr. Ulansky, Ms. Irons, Mr. Paul Haber and Mr. Gennen 
McDowall. 

Mr. Ulansky has also been appointed President and CEO and Keiven Bauer has been appointed 
COO.  Paul Haber will continue as CFO of the Corporation. 

Chad Ulansky, B.Sc. is the President and CEO of Metalex Ventures Ltd. (TSXV:MTX) 
(“Metalex”) and Cantex Mine Development Corp. (TSXV:CD) (“Cantex”).  Mr. Ulansky is a 
graduate of the University of Cape Town, South Africa and during his 20 year career has led 
mineral exploration programs in over 15 countries on four continents. 

Jennifer Irons, CA, is the CFO of Metalex and Cantex.  Prior to those appointments she worked 
in a national accounting firm and most recently was a manager with a Kelowna based accounting 
firm.  She holds a B.Comm from the University of Alberta. 

Keiven Bauer, CMA, serves as the COO for Metalex and Cantex.  He has had a diverse career 
in financial and general management and prior to his appointments with Metalex and Cantex, he 
served as CFO for a large, California based, distribution company.  Mr. Bauer holds a B.Comm 
from the University of Calgary. 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
Chad Ulansky  
CUlansky@metalexventures.ca  
254-860-8599  
 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
press release.  


